Sent: 07 February 2017 12:

To:

Cc Planning

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2016/6264/P
Importance: High

OBJECT

The remainders of this wall are in fair condition only requiring a small repair and some repointing
particularly at the base.

There is no reason to demolish and rebuild incurring huge costs.

None of the trees should be felled and greater effort should be made to accommodate the trees
which provide a valuable amenity to residents and passer-by alike and contribute to the
Conservation Area.

D J Kelley
for BCAAC

——-0riginal Message-——-

From: Antonia Powell

Sent Monday January 12,2017 11:54 AM

To:

Subject: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2016/6264/P Barnfield Upper Park Road
Rebuild of the northern corner of the boundary wall comprising an L-shape of the 16m x 8m
including the use of metal railings with a steel place in connection with residential block (Class C3)
PIN 446382 Link:

http://registers.camden.gov.uk/CAAC/CAACPIn.aspx



